
From: cindy-lee MacLean
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 1:11 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: BILL NO. 75

Hi, I am a very concerned parent of a student about to graduate this year. I disagree with this Bill No 75 that is
being PUSHED through. Our Teachers are working very very hard at their jobs with no help from the

Government, etc; class sizes, extra help ( Teachers Aides ) with students who are not able to keep up with
other students, not everyone learns at the same level, either from slight or severe disabilities or from
emotional or personal problems at home, with peers etc.

My child has slight disabilities and because he was not a violent student, I had to fought for 8 years for him to
have an EA. That was unfair to him as a person and a student. He has had awesome Teachers and they have
helped as much as they can. Invest in our Students and we would have a much better world. Give the Teacher
what they deserve to further our Students Education and Lives.

My child has worked very hard to get to where he is now and without the help of many of his Teachers, he

wouldn't be where he is, about to Graduate and I am VERY proud of him but I shouldn't have had to fight the
Government and the School Board for him to get there. There are alot of Students who don't have supportive
parents to fight for their education and are falling through the cracks and are going on to hold grudges against
the world, because at a young age they where Pushed through School because Teachers didn't have time or
help to reach out to Students that needed extra help.

In the last month or so, our Students have been put through extra stress that they certainly did not need or

ask for. Education should be our first priority

I am saying NO to BILL NO. 75

Sincerely,

Cindy-lee MacLean
P.O. Box 709

Trenton N.S.

902-616-0000




